
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS — CHRISTMAS 2021

WHAT TIMES ARE YOU OPEN?
Hours vary by location, so please visit our locations page to confirm your local Marie Callender’s operating hours.
Many locations are only open for takeout December 22-25.

ARE YOU SERVING CHRISTMAS DINNER?  WHAT IS THE COST? 
We will offer a limited take-out menu on Christmas Day. Menu options include Ham, Turkey, Shrimp and Chick-
en Carbonara, Beef Stroganoff, Fresh Vegetable Pasta and Cajun Salmon & Shrimp.  All dinners come with your 
choice of either a cup of creamy potato cheese soup or a house salad, and a slice of either apple or pumpkin pie.  
Price and participation vary by location, so visit our locations page to view your local Marie Callender’s holiday 
menu and order online.
 
CAN I RESERVE A PIE? 
Yes! Due to the volume of holiday orders we receive on a daily basis, we recommend you order your pies online, 
we cannot take pie orders over the phone.  Holiday pies can be ordered up through December 24th, must be paid 
for in advance, and require at least 24 hours’ notice.  If you do not pre-order a pie, you may still come in and buy a 
pie on Christmas Day on a first come, first served basis only. Same-day online orders on Christmas Day will not be 
available.

WHAT’S IN THE FEAST?  HOW MANY WILL IT FEED?      
We have a feast that serves 4-6, and one that serves 6-8 people! All of our feasts are pre-cooked and require 2-3 
hours of reheating time.  Each feast includes your choice of turkey breast, spiral-glazed ham, or whole turkey along 
with mashed potatoes and gravy, vegetables, yams, stuffing, cranberry sauce and cornbread with honey spread. In 
addition, each feast includes a whole apple or pumpkin pie. We also have a Prime Rib feast available with all of the 
fixings and which also includes creamed horseradish and mushroom cabernet gravy. Additional sides, such as gravy 
or mashed potatoes, are also available to order a la carte.

See all of our Feast options and reserve your feast online. Choose your location to order.

ARE YOU OPEN FOR DINE-IN DURING CHRISTMAS WEEK? WHAT ABOUT TAKEOUT? 
Most locations will only be offering takeout December 22-25, due to the number of Feasts and pies ordered this 
year. Dine-in will not be available Wednesday-Saturday of Christmas week, and will resume on Sunday, December 
26th.  Please place takeout orders online and check our locations page to see if your Marie’s is offering dine-in.

CAN I MAKE A RESERVATION? 
Most of our restaurants will not be open for dine-in on  Christmas Day. We will only be offering takeout during the 
week of Christmas, December 22-25. Please visit our locations page to check holiday offers and hours for your 
nearest Marie Callender’s.

WHEN CAN I PICK UP MY HOLIDAY FEAST AND PIES? 
Feasts and pies are available for pickup Wednesday-Friday of Christmas week, December 22-24.  

FORGOT TO YOUR HOLIDAY PIE?  
No problem!  We bake fresh throughout the day, so stop by on Christmas Day to see what pies are available.
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